
SALLIE ALCORN
Houston City Council Member

At-Large, Position 5

Telephone: (832) 393-3017  · 900 Bagby, First Floor · Houston, TX 77002 · atlarge5@houstontx.gov

March 8, 2024

Department of Neighborhoods 
900 Bagby Street, 
Houston, Texas 77002

Dear Department of Neighborhoods, 

I am pleased to write this letter of support for Super Neighborhood 49-50’s application for the matching 
grant program. The super neighborhood plans to use the grant dollars to install markers and bannners that 
will add color and excitement as well as bring pride to this community. The installation will improve quality 
of life in the area through beautification and stimulate desired economic development.

Thank you for your consideration. 

Warm regards,

Sallie Alcorn


